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Solidarity with the BTUWI in Belarus 
 
 
 
The Energy Workers’ Front (FTE) in Mexico send our solidarity’s message to the 2nd congress of 
the Belarusian Trade Union of Workers on Industry (BTUWI), will hold in Minsk, Belarus. 
 
 
 

 
 

Mexico City, May 30, 2010.  
 
To: V. Fiodarau, 
Vice-President of the BTUWI; 
To: all delegates of the 2nd Congress. 
 
The Energy Workers’s Front (FTE) in 
Mexico, affiliated organization to the Trade 
Union International of Mining, Metallurgy 
and Metal (TUI-MMM), sends a solidarity 
message to the 2nd Congress of the Belarusian 
Trade Union of Workers of Industry 
(BTUWI), will hold on Minsk, Belarus. 
 We congratulate ourselves for the 
congress and we want that reports, analysis, 
proposals and other collective decisions are 
good for advance of the workers’ movement 
in Belarus. 
 Workers of the world face serious 
aggressions and challenges in a context of 

persistent economical and social crisis of 
capitalism. In all countries, we need to unite 
our forces with base in a class principles and 
a program express our common aspirations, 
goals and actions. 
 In Mexico, we are fighting for 
defense of the natural resources, against 
privatizations of energy, water and minerals, 
and for social rights. 
 We want a 2nd successful congress 
reaffirming our reciprocal international 
solidarity’s relationships. 
 
 Up until victory always! 

 
 

Energy Workers’ Front, FTE, in México 


